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Frank Tran 
License Reviewer 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Dykema Gossett PLLC 
39577 Woodward Avenue 
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Bloomfield Hills, Ml 48304 

WWW.DYKEMA.COM 

Tel: (248) 203-0700 
Fax: (248) 203-0763 

Eric S. Klein 

Direct Dial: (248) 203-0891 
Direct Fax: (855) 245-0203 
Email: EKlein@dykema.com 

Via Email (frank.tran@nrc.gov) 

Re: Metropolitan Hospital d/b/a Metro Health Hospital - Change of Ownership Not Taking 
Effect 

Dear Mr. Tran: 

We previously contacted you on behalf of Metropolitan Hospital, which owns and operates 
Metro Health Hospital (the "Hospital"), a licensed hospital located at 5900 Byron Center Avenue 
Southwest, Wyoming, Michigan 49519, to inform you of the Hospital's proposed change of 
ownership. Please be advised that the change of ownership will not be taking effect. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any other information. 

Sincerely, 

?:~ 
Eric S. Klein 

cc: Veronica Marsich 
Phyllis Adams 
Travis Lloyd 
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Paige Miller 
Douglas Swill 

California I Illinois I Michigan I 1\.finnesota I Texas I Washington, D.C. 

BH0!\2306999.1 
ID\EK ·I I 1841\000001 



Tran. Frank 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Mr. Tran: 

Klein, Eric < EKlein@dykema.com > 
Thursday, August 13, 2015 11:56 AM 
Tran, Frank 
Adams, Phyllis; Veronica.Marsich@metrogr.org; 'Douglas(Douglas.Swill@dbr.com)' 
'Swill'; Lloyd, Travis (tlloyd@babc.com); Miller, Paige (pmiller@babc.com) 
[External_Sender] Metropolitan Hospital - Change of Ownership Not Taking Effect 
111841-000001[2015-08-13 12-53-37].pdf 

We previously contacted you on behalf of Metropolitan Hospital, which owns and operates Metro Health Hospital (the 
"Hospital"), a licensed hospital located at 5900 Byron Center Avenue Southwest, Wyoming, Michigan 49519, to inform 
you of the Hospital's proposed change of ownership. Please be advised that the change of ownership will not be taking 
effect. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any other information. 

Best regards, 
Eric 

Eric S. Klein 
Attorney 
EKlein@dykema.com 

248-203-0891 Direct 39577 Woodward Avenue, Suite 300 
248-203-0700 Main Bloomfield Hills, Michigan 48304 
855-245-0203 Fax www.dykema.com 

***Notice from Dykema Gossett PLLC: This Internet message may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure. It is intended for use only by the person to whom it is addressed. If 
you have received this in error, please (1) do not forward or use this information in any way; and (2) contact me 
immediately. Neither this information block, the typed name of the sender, nor anything else in this message is 
intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific statement to the contrary is included in this 
message. 
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